
Board Proceedings 

The Board of Directors for the New Hampton Community School District met in a special session, Friday, November 1, 2019 
in the Superintendent’s office.  President Rosonke called the meeting to order at 7:30 am with directors Denner, Matthews, 
Schwickerath Superintendent Jurrens, and Acting Board Secretary Roethler.  Rosonke, participated via phone. Director 
Baltes was absent.   

Director Matthews moved to approve the agenda.  Director Schwickerath seconded the motion.  Ayes: Denner, Matthews, 
Schwickerath, and Rosonke. 

Superintendent Jurrens presented information on the construction of a new custodial garage.  Following discussion of the 
quote for the building, Director Denner moved to accept a building under $100,000.  Director Matthews seconded the motion.  
Ayes: Schwickerath, Matthews, Denner, and Rosonke.  Nays: none. 

Director Matthews moved to adjourn at 7:22 am.  Director Schwickerath seconded the motion.  Ayes: Denner, Schwickerath, 
Matthews, and Rosonke.  Nays None. 

 

 

Attest: November 1, 2019  
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